
Construction
Activity Notice

If you have any questions or concerns, please call:
Mark Payne

CTA Government & Community Relations Officer
1-312-681-3091

mpayne@transitchicago.com

CHCONALERT07 #A

To modernize stations and increase capacity on the Brown Line, 
work will be performed that may affect your community. While
progress sometimes comes with inconveniences, we will do our best
to keep them to a minimum.

Dates/
Work Hours: Thursday, June 28, 2007, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Friday, June 29, 2007, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Work Activity: Installation of two steel stair structures
Sedgwick (Brown Line) Station

Impact to Residents:

· Sedgwick Street will be closed from 
North Avenue south to Blackhawk Street.

· The sidewalk on the west side of 
Sedgwick Street will remain open for 
pedestrian access.

· There will be some noise while the work is
being performed.


